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SISTER CITIES INTERNATIONAL

PASSPORT TO THE WORLD

Gary Avins

Firepower Displays Unlimited, Inc.
PO Box 4085

Princeton, FL 33032

July 30, 2007

Dear Mr. Avins:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Greater Fort Lauderdale Sister Cities International,
I thank you for your participation in the 51% Annual Sister Cities International
Conference and your contribution of Fire Power for the Grande Gala Veneziana.

As you know, GFLSCI is providing opportunities for city officials and citizens to
experience and explore other cultures through long-term community partnerships.
GFLSCI is creating an atmosphere in which economic and community development can
be implemented and strengthened. GFLSCI is stimulating environments through which
communities will creatively learn, work, and solve problems together through reciprocal
cultural, educational, municipal, professional and technical exchanges and projects.

With the generous support of people like you, we are able to continue the international
programs and to work toward a brighter future with programs in Youth & Education,
Economic Development, Arts & Culture and Humanitarian assistance.

For more information on how your donation is helping to make a difference in the lives
of so many in our community and abroad, we invite you to visit our website at
www.gflsci.org. You can also find information there on our upcoming events for this
year, which we hope you will participate.

Thank you again, and we look forward to your continued support.

Sincerely,

fas Mook

Nuccia McCormick
General Conference Chair, SCI 2007
Chairman Emeritus, GFLSCI
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